
 

 

  

Friday 14th June 2024 

 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday 19th June – 
Friday 21st June 

Y6 PGL Residential Saturday 29th June Aldfest 

Monday 1st July Reception new starters 
evening 

Wednesday 3rd July  
6pm – 7pm 

Meet the teacher evening 
(more info to follow) 

Thursday 4th July In school transition morning Monday 8th July Nursery new starters evening 

                

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in year 2, we have been 

making our maths lessons active. We 

have been learning to tell the time in 

5-minute intervals. We had to go to 

different areas of the classroom and 

collect a timecard, take it back to our 

group and work as a team to read the 

time and draw the hands correctly on 

the clock. Learning to tell the time is 

very tricky but incorporating 

movement and exercise into our 

lesson was extremely fun! 

This term, In English Year 4 are writing 

playscripts using a Traditional Tale. This week, 

in small groups, we read a range of traditional 

stories and identified the features. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

On Thursday 13th June the year 6 

rounders team ventured to Denton 

Community College for the annual 

Tameside School Games Rounders 

competition. The weather was a bit 

bleak (glorious June?) but that didn't 

stop our team spirit. Our first match 

against Greenside was a strong start and 

a secure win. We then played Russell 

Scott's first team which was a bit tricker 

and unfortunately due to the weather a 

bit slippy. It was a close game and we 

lost by only one rounder. Finally, we 

played Russell Scott's second team to 

end the tournament with a win. There 

was great teamwork by everyone and 

celebration for everyone's successes.   

 

Did you know that our school attendance target is 97%. The overall attendance so far this year is 94%, which is well 

below our school target. It is really important that we continue to work together to do all we can to prioritise the 

children’s attendance at school. Attending school every day and on time gives our children the best opportunities to 

develop their potential to the full. Please ensure your child is in school and on time. Our attendance this week is 

91.9%  

Well done to 4S who are this week’s attendance champions with 96% 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Birthday Message 
 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 

Grayson  Evie-Bea Esmee Barry 
Miss Fell Miss Hind Mrs Oakes  

    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Cooper Daisy Heidi Thomas Rory Reeva 
Aydin Kobe Ava-Rose Ariana Josie Muhammad 
Adam Jack Rayhan  Cian Charlie Phoebe 
Zak Kendal     
      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


